

THOMAS B. GETZ
Direct Dial: 603.230.4403
Email: thomas.getz@mclane.com
Admitted in NH
11 South Main Street, Suite 500
Concord, NH 03301
T 603.226.0400
F 603.230.4448

August 10, 2022

Mr. Daniel C. Goldner Chairman New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DW 22-012

**Bodwell Waste Services Corporation** 

City of Manchester Witness List for August 22, 2022 Hearing

Dear Chairman Goldner:

Pursuant to the Public Utilities Commission's May 10, 2022 Hearing Guidelines in the above-captioned proceeding, the following individuals will appear as witnesses on behalf of the City of Manchester, Environmental Protection Division. They do not intend to introduce or discuss confidential information.

Frederick J, McNeill, Chief Engineer, Environmental Protection Division Robert J. Robinson, Superintendent, Wastewater Treatment Plant Robert McCoy, Program Manager, Kleinfelder, Inc.

This letter is filed electronically only consistent with the Commission's March 17, 2020 suspension of the requirement to file paper copies. Copies have been provided to the Office of Consumer Advocate and the service list.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Thomas B. Getz